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Tuesday 9th January 2024  

 

Lambeth Cycle Training Letter 

 

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have been lucky enough to be offered further free cycle training sessions by 

Lambeth.  These sessions are aimed at children who are not yet able to ride a bike or 

who would benefit in developing their confidence. 

 

These sessions will take place on a 1:1 basis from Monday 22nd January – Tuesday 23rd 

January. Do not worry if your child does not have a bike, as Lambeth provide a pool of 

suitable bikes and helmets. 

  

 Please complete the permission form attached and send it to the school office by 

Wednesday 17th January. 

 

 If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 
 


